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PRESS RELEASE

March 5, 2020
State’s Attorney Marilyn Hite Ross

Winnebago County State’s Attorney Marilyn Hite Ross announces that the County has successfully collected 14,110,589.00 millions of dollars in outstanding court fines and fees to date. Harris and Harris, Ltd. has partnered with Winnebago County to acquire a total of $14,110,589.00 owed by individuals involved in the criminal justice system.

It’s been roughly eight years since Winnebago County joined forces with Harris and Harris, Ltd. to collect unpaid court fines and fees. Over the past several years, there have been many efforts made to get people to pay what they owe to Winnebago County.  
In December of 2011, the County contracted with experienced collection agency Harris & Harris, Ltd. Since 2012, when the agency took over, more than $14 million has been collected. This partnership is cost neutral to taxpayers. Harris and Harris, Ltd. has a strong reputation and represents many government agencies throughout the Country. The fee paid to Harris & Harris to collect is paid by those who have delinquent fines and fees.
Harris & Harris, Ltd. has been collecting debt for Government Agencies, Utility Services and Healthcare Facilities since 1968.  Millions of dollars have been collected for government agencies and businesses entities around the country while maintaining the outstanding reputations of clients.

For more information on how to pay outstanding fees contact: 

Harris & Harris, Ltd.: 312-423-7421

CONTACT PERSON:

Winnebago County State’s Attorney Marilyn Hite Ross

815-319-4700
400 W. State Street, Suite 619, Rockford, IL  61101, STATESATTORNEY@CO.WINNEBAGO.IL.US, (815) 319-4700, Fax (815) 319-4701


Criminal Division, Victim/Witness Services, (815) 319-4700, TDD (815) 961-3684


Civil Division, (815) 319-4799, Fax (815) 319-4798, Child Protection/Juvenile Unit, (815) 319-4798, Fax (815) 319-4796
















